
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
The governing board of The Cottonwood School will hold a public 

hearing on: 
the  Budget Overview for Parents, BOP, 

the LCAP, Local Control and Accountability Plan, 
and  

the Single Plan for Student Achievement, SPSA 
 

REGULAR SCHEDULED BOARD MEETING 
Tuesday, June 21, 2022 

 
5:00 PM PDT 

 
Zoom Link: 

https://zoom.us/j/7911094763 
Meeting ID: 791 109 4763 

Join by Phone: (669) 900-6833 
El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 

 

Members of the public are cordially invited to attend this meeting to 
provide a comment at the Public Hearing. Public comments can also be 
submitted in writing via email to board@cottonwoodk12.org. 
 
The documents for the public hearing will be available 72 hours before 
the board meeting and can be accessed on the School Board page of the 
school website. 
 

Requests for any disability-related modification or accommodations, 
including auxiliary aids or services to participate in the public hearing, may 
be made by contacting staff at (530) 285-2003 at least two days before 
the scheduled hearing. 
 
 


